



## Dear Lyn:

Thank you for your contribution to Richmond Community Services. We are so appreciative for your support, generosity and thoughtfulness particularly during this pandemic.

As you know, health care facilities throughout New York State and our nation are enduring a myriad of challenges from government budget gaps, ensuring supply chains are constant and plentiful and keeping staff well to continue consistent quality care.

Through your financial support, you have helped Richmond Community Services maintain the highest level of health care for our most vulnerable community of residents and we could not be more grateful and appreciative. Thank you

Sincerely, Paca Lipovac

Richmond Community Services Foundation is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization dedicated to meeting the lifelong needs of children and adults with significant developmental disabilities. Your contribution will help to improve the quality of life of the people served in our programs. Contributions for Federal tax purposes are limited to the excess of money contributed by the donor over the value of goods or services provided by Richmond Community Services Foundation.

